

Transportation Development Act (TDA) Article 3 Grant Application For Fiscal Year 2017/2018 For The Update of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan

City Council Meeting April 4, 2017

Nancy Adams, Transportation Planner Transportation and Public Works The City has a Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan (BPMP) that was adopted in June 2010.

 TDA 3 funds are eligible to prepare or update a jurisdiction's bicycle and pedestrian plan.

Recommendation

 It is recommended by the Transportation and Public Works Department that Council, by resolution, request that the Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) allocate \$192,392 from Fiscal Year 2017/2018 TDA Article 3 funds; authorize the Director of Transportation and Public Works to file the application and other required documents to update the City's BPMP and authorize the Chief Financial Officer to increase appropriations by \$192,392 of TDA Article 3 funds for the update of the Plan.

Questions